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Our focus book for this week is:

We have been:

® listening carefully to the story “Snail and the
Whale”

° describing the way a snail moves and writing this
ina spider diagram
o listening to the snail song and moving around like

a snail

o learning about the seaside and talking about our
experiences of the seaside

® painting pictures of whales
o learning about the seaside in the past and now and comparing the two
° making a seaside in the sandpit

o exploring diﬁerent sea creatures in the water
tray

® collaging a seaside
® playing seaside clapping games
® talking about what we want to become when

we are older

® learning a new game in PE called “cups and
saucers”

® beginning to learn all about doubles with our fingers and unifix

® counting to 50 on the 100s frame and starting to recognise our numbers to

20 and beyond

® using prepositional language with songs and a box



